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Lisa Quinn; D6ire Littleton Caden
Notification of Appeal on your ref: 5126/22

Dear Ollie and Shaun,

The Board has received two valid 3'd party appeals, to date, on your reference 5126/22. The appeals was
received on 23 October 2023 from The Moore St Preservation trust and Stephen Troy. Please note the
Board’s reference for the appeal is yet to be generated we will advise you asap.

Could you please confirm the following:

1. Your decision date was 03 October 2023?

2. The decision was to GRANT Permission?

3. There was no NIS submitted but there was an EIAR submitted during the application?

4. The applicant was Dublin Central GP Limited and their agent was Stephen Little & Assoc.?

Kind regards,

Lita

Lita Clarke
Processing Section
Ext: 7158

Ma fhaigheann tCl an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh m6 ag sOil le freagra
na gniomh lasmuigh de d’uaireanta oibre f6in.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, I do not expect a response or action outside of
your own working hours


